Ministry of Foreign Affairs Tokya Japan

August 20, 2024

Ms. Mafalda Duarte, Executive Director Green Climate Fund

Dear Ms. Duarte,

I am writing to inform you with great regrets of my departure from the position of the Board Member of Japan. I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for all the support and cooperation the staff of the Secretariat have kindly extended to me.

Mr. CHOTOKU Hideaki, Deputy Assistant Minister, Deputy Director General, International Cooperation Bureau, Ministry of Foreign Affairs will replace me as the Board member of Japan.

I would very much appreciate it if the Secretariat could take the necessary steps to ensure this takes effect and the list of Board members is duly updated.

Yours sincerely,

例如红版

**OKANO** Yukiko

Deputy Assistant Minister, Deputy Director General International Cooperation Bureau Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan

Copy:

Ms. Sarah METCALF